## Correspondence received from S. Shanfield:

## Additional documents include:

- 1. photographs of boulevard Community Mailboxes in Southwood Lakes, similar to what the Serenity Circle residents are requesting.
- 2. Canada Post policy regarding mailboxes and in particular, snow removal





Correspondence received from S. Shanfield

Attached, please find a slideshow with photographs and documents and an explanation of the photographs. I apologize for the partial duplication of my previous email.

- 1. High Density Residential Building opposite the Community Mailboxes (Looking West from Boxes)
- 2. Parking Lot for High Density Residential Building, immediately North of the building (Looking West from the Boxes)
- 3. Driveway to Parking Lot (Looking North on Ellis)
- 4.Driveway to Parking Lot (Looking South on Ellis)
- 5. Parking/Standing prohibition (Looking North on Ellis)
- 6. Bus Stop location September 2017 (Looking North on Ellis)
- 7. Looking North on Ellis (Boxes located beyond second sign)
- 8. Typical traffic on Ellis (Looking North on Ellis)
- 9. More typical traffic on Ellis at Serenity (Looking South on Ellis note Parking/Standing prohibition on sign-post)
- 10. Parking prohibition on South side of Serenity, around the corner from the boxes. (Looking East on Serenity)
- 11. Parking prohibition on North side of Serenity, around the corner from the boxes. (Looking West on Serenity)
- 12. Proposed Location of Boxes (looking East on Serenity note pad poured by the developer for that purpose)
- 13. Wheelchair-bound resident, and on his driveway (Looking South towards proposed Post Box site)
- 14. on his driveway.